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REF NYM/2020/0649/FL 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MEGAN O'MARA 

Please find attached: 

1 a re-submitted location plan scale 1:1250 NS 1 

2 side and end elevations NS 9 (side) NS 8 (end) 

Regarding renewable energy the proposed cattle shed will have NO HEATING and minimal LED lighting to 
view the cattle when dark.  

If you need any further information please let me know. 

Kind regards 

Paul Hodgson 
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